2004-2006 Hardin County Schools

Comprehensive Plan

Component Manager’s report – EFFICIENCY/LEADERSHIP

Component Manager:  Carol Chitwood

	Name:  Charol Chitwood
	Position:  Associate Superintendent

	Efficiency/Lead-ership

Activity #
	Summary of Feedback

	C1A


	12 schools indicate that all policies are up to date.  5 schools reported that they are in the process of policy review and up date.



	C1B


	CHHS indicates that annual policy updates are focused on the achievement gap plan. With the implementation of Literacy First, differentiation and map,  the high school will revise policy.  North Hardin has made progress and John Hardin has assessment and data review policies in place.

 

WHMS, JTA, and EHMS indicate that the process is on-going.   RMS reported that since their scholastic audit, they are currently working to revise policy.  BGMS indicates that SBDM and faculty reviews are done annually.

Seven elementaries report that polices are in place (New Highland, Howevalley, Lakewood, Meadow View, Burkhead, Vine Grove and Creekside).  These four schools are working on policies or rewriting them:  Parkway, Vine Grove, Woodland, Lincoln Trail.



	C2a


	This activity is in response to enhanced requirements from the Universal Service Fund (USF) Program. Technology Planning Documents have been drafted in the following areas: Technology Vision, Connections to the KETS Phase II Master Plan, Needs analysis, Technology P.D., Software & Hardware initiatives, District WAN Initiatives, Telecommunications Initiative, Evaluation Process, and Budgetary planning.  The initial review and approval of these local planning documents will be initiated by our KETS Engineer.  The district technology planning document addressing the above-noted areas was forwarded to KDE on 9 May 2005.  Although verbal approval has been given by our KETS Engineer, formal written approval of the plan is expected during the week of 27 June 2005.



	C3a


	All schools that submitted comments said they are doing the semi-annual checks with the involvement of all stake holders.  CO staff said that these checks are discussed at ALM, CIA/GT meetings and ISD meetings.



	C41
	Central office personnel reported the following:  followup information for CTE students will be entered beginning 5/24/05 and that the TVP program information for CTE is generated and monitored by the TV instructor.  One high school reported that the district CTE coordinator conducted meetings at the school regarding data entry with Career and Technical Education teachers.


